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The Atlanta Section continues to have many active chapters, including AES/GRS, AP/MTT, PE, IAS, EMB, PEL, CS,
COMS, IM/EMC, . This year we formed a Technology and Engineering Management (TEM) Chapter, and submitted the
paper work to form an Electron Devices/Photonics (ED/PHO) Joint Chapter. We also have active WIE, YP and Life
Affinity Groups.

Our K-12 STEM outreach continues to be robust, with Family Science Nights at area elementary schools, WIE visits to
an area middle school, and a large presence at the Atlanta Science Festival. This weekend the Section judged and
awarded prizes at the Georgia Engineering and Science Fair in Athens.

Our Section Banquet will be held later this month.

Theresa Brunasso
IEEE Atlanta Section Chair
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